
Aveley Primary School P&C 

President’s Report – 21 October 2024 

Containers for Change 

 We have had a slow, but steady response to the ongoing Containers for Change program at the school.  

 So far this year, our program has resulted in $134.40!  

 We will continue with weekly messaging on the Containers for Change program. 

 

Community Coffee Mornings 

 Community Coffee sales have remained low, even with continued social media messaging. 

 Suggest we look at marketing enhancement for the next year.  

 10% of sales is donated straight back into the P&C to support our fundraising initiatives for the year!  

 

Father’s Day Stall and Raffle 

 Thanks to all of the P&C members who assisted with the Father’s Day Stall and Raffles this year.  

 A huge thank you to the Year 6 students who assisted the running of the stall throughout the week, 

especially since we had the Sports Carnival field events running concurrently!  

 Donations from the community for the raffle were limited, however we still made significant sales on 

tickets.  

 

Sports House Carnival 

 Thank you to everyone for their amazing support with our Sports Carnival! 

 We had a great response from our Sausage sizzle lunch orders again this year. A huge thank you to Kim 

for running the canteen on the day.  

 This year we cut down on the food vendor options to increase their profit margins. Even though we 

had one of our vendors cancel last minute, the vendors that attended were well supported and the 

school community was happy with what was on offer.  

 

This Term 

 Please get behind these upcoming events in Term 4 to promote the P&C to other parents to build on 

our committee. 

o The STEM/Open Night on Wednesday 6 November 

o The Aveley Carols on Sunday 1 December  

o Free Dress Day on Friday 6 December  

 

Peta Magorian 

President, Aveley P&C 


